

February 24, 2016

Dear Never Forgotten Honor Flight,

Grande Cabane de Wisconsin voted at their last meeting to send a donation of \$ 100.00 to the Honor Flights in Wisconsin. We are a fraternal organization composed of female members that strive to aid and support the 40 ET 8 in their many illustrious programs. Please use this donation in any way that will benefit the Honor Flight Program. If you have any questions please contact me, by phone (920-564-6022) or e-mail <a href="mailto:carolternes@yahoo.com">carolternes@yahoo.com</a>

Thank you for all your work on behalf of all our veterans,

**Carol Ternes** 

Grande Commissaire Intendante.

Carol Junes